Beulah Infant ahd Nursery School

Thursday 18th July 202¢

Dear Parents and Carers,

One more day until the end of a very busy and exciting year. During the summer term, all of our children
have been on exciting trips. Our nursery children loved their outing to Grange Park where they took part in
an exciting shape hunt. Year one went to Horniman’s Museum and really enjoyed their workshops and
looking at the amazing displays. Year two had a great time at Morden Hall and celebrated the end of their
Infant years with a fantastic trip to the beach. Please go to the website to see stories about all of these
events. www.pegasusacademytrust.org

Staffing We will be welcoming Miss Fairclough to the school in September and she will be teaching in
Lilac Class. Unfortunately, it has not been possible for her to visit the children but she is looking forward to
becoming their teacher in September. We will also be welcoming Miss Johnson who will be joining Red
Class as a Teaching assistant.

Finally, we will be saying a sad goodbye to Mrs Holmes who has been running Beulah Infants school
office for 17 years. She has decided to retire and start the next exciting chapter of her life. Over the years,
she has been a wonderful support for all of our families, the staff and our children and she will be missed
by us all!

Uniform: Before you go shopping for the new academic year, can | just remind everyone that :

o Footwear should be black shoes or completely black trainers. There should be no other colours on foot-
wear, including brand names and logos, unless they are also black. If children wear boots into school
they need to change into their black school shoes / plimsolls when they arrive as boots are very

uncomfortable when the children sit on the carpet.

« All children wear plain white polo shirts, grey trousers, skirt or pinafore and the red school sweatshirt
with the WHITE logo (Beulah Juniors have a blue Logo). These sweatshirts are on sale in ‘Bubblegum’
in the high Street.

e PE kit is a plain white ‘T shirt and plain black shorts, again no brand names and logos. During the winter
months, the children can wear their red school jumper and plain black jogging bottoms, again no brand
names and Logos. Most of the PE sessions during the autumn term take place in the hall and the

children need to wear plimsolls as trainers cannot be worn on the hall floor. (Lidl has very reasonable kit
on sale in their shops currently)

 The children only need to bring their red school book bag into school each day - no back packs please,
because we don’t have enough room on their hooks and their coats get knocked onto the floor!

« Jewellery is unsafe in school and can cause injury to your child or one of their friends. However, if your
child has their ears pierced small studs are allowed.

e Lidl has some very cheap uniform on sale at the moment.

PLEASE SUPPORT OTHER FAMILIES BY DONATING ANY UNIFORM that your children
have grown out of, including PE kits and book bags.

| would like to say a big thank you to all of our families for their continued support, over the year and say
goodbye to our amazing year two children and their families and wish them all the best for the juniors.
Finally, | wish everyone a warm, restful summer break and look forward to seeing all of our children back
refreshed and ready for the new academic year in September.

Final dates:

Nursery Graduation ceremony Friday 19th at 10:15am
Year two graduation ceremony Friday 19th at 2:30pm
School closes FRIDAY 19thJuly at 3:15

School reopens Wednesday 4th September at 8:45

Debbie Butler
Head of School
| Beulah Infants and Nursery School
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